
Study on Pediatric Patient-reported Outcome Measures 
 
The Person-Centred Care Team (PI: Dr. Maria Santana) from the University of Calgary is conducting a 
second mixed methods study to better understand the uptake of pediatric patient-reported outcome 
measures (PROMs) and patient-reported experience measures (PREMs) in Alberta.   
  
The primary aim of this study is to understand how PROMs and PREMs are being utilized in Alberta’s 
pediatric healthcare settings, whether in clinical care or in research. We are interested in the 
perspectives of healthcare professionals, administrators and researchers in Alberta who work in 
pediatric settings, irrespective of their experience using PROMs and PREMs. This will allow us to 
generate an accurate snapshot of what, where, and how these measures are being implemented. This 
research will be instrumental in constructing a provincial implementation strategy for these patient-
centered instruments.  
  
The study has two parts: a survey and an optional 30- to 40-minute follow-up interview. We would like 
to welcome all who are interested in this study to fill out this short online 
questionnaire https://survey.ucalgary.ca/jfe/form/SV_cSbcAEiEGAWj5Fs by July 31st, 2022.  
  
Please note, if you have previously participated in the mixed methods study conducted by Sumedh Bele 
on pediatric PROM and PREM use in Alberta, you are welcome to fill out our survey, however, there is 
no need to take part in another interview.   
    
If you have any questions, please reach out to Dr. Erin McCabe (erin.mccabe@ucalgary.ca) or Sarah Rabi 
(sarah.rabi@ucalgary.ca).  
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